Ad Hoc Land Planning Request
October 1, 2024

SUNR'SE Regular Board Meeting

SCHOOL DIVISION

The Ad Hoc Land Planning Committee met with the 3 local MLAs in the spring to discuss
the enrollment capacity report and future school considerations. A suggestion made to
the committee was to reach out to Gordon Daman, the President of Red River Group. He
was a major participant in the Niverville Community Centre project and is also involved
with the Springfield Heritage Housing project in Dugald.

With Mr. Daman’s involvement with community partnership and experience with project
planning it would be helpful for the Ad Hoc Land Planning Committee to meet with Mr.
Daman.

Mr. Daman has proposed to come out to meet with the committee to understand their
objectives, goals and vision. At the time of discussion, he would respond with lessons
from Niverville and potential paths forward for Sunrise. At the conclusion of the meeting,
Mr. Daman and the committee members can determine if he could be of further
assistance and/or if the Niverville project has any relevance.

The cost will be approximately $700 for the one meeting with the committee, which
includes drive time and mileage. He has indicated he is providing his service fee at a
50% discount of his commercial hourly rate.

Recommended Motion

BE IT RESOLVED that the board approve the Ad Hoc Land Planning Committee to
meet and utilize the consulting services of Gordon Daman for a discovery meeting.
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